
Hi Everyone, I hope you are having a good summer and 
are able to get out and do things. I would like to remind 
you that we will be having our Flag Retirement ceremony 

down by the Grove prior to our Membership meeting next month. It is scheduled for Wednesday 
September 14th starting at 6:30 PM to be followed by our meeting @ 7:00 PM. I hope that some 
of you will be able to make it. 

I have some very important information to share with you. With the fall/Winter months coming 
soon, the Executive committee has voted to change things up a bit. We are moving our         
Executive committee / Enterprise board meetings to the second Saturday of every                
other  month starting at 10: 00 AM to be followed by the Membership meetings at 11:00 AM. 

That will mean that we are cutting back on all of our meetings. We will be meeting on the even 
months only. A sample would be (October/December 2022, then starting in 2023 February/April/June) this 
is on a  trial basis. We are trying this for two reasons: 

 1) With the winter months coming soon enough, it will cut back the times that we will need to travel in bad 
weather and not much information to give out in the winter months. 

   2) We are hopeful that if we have meetings in the day time, more people may be able to  attend the    
meetings. 

Please call myself or any of our Officers of the Post with any questions or concerns. 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 

The George F. Lamm Post Family and 
Friends Picnic will be held on Sunday 

September 25th from 12 to 4 PM                  
in the Grove.  

Everyone should bring a covered dish 
to share. The main meats will be            
provided . Beer and wine will be         

available to purchase. 

Pop will be provided. 

RSVP to Theresa or Phil by the 15th of 
September so they know how People to 

Expect for the Event. 

716-507-2144 or 716-398-8008 or email 
RSVP to 

georgeflammpost622@gmail.com 














